
 
 

Communiqué 

Degree awarding powers to CTI 

The Tertiary Education Commission (TEC) wishes to inform students and the public that on 

17 September 2014 Charles Telfair Institute (CTI) was granted degree awarding powers for 

undergraduate level programmes.  
 

CTI was granted sub-degree awarding powers, as per Part A of our Guidelines for application 

of grant of awarding powers and for the use of the term ‘University’ developed by the TEC in 

December 2008 for a Certificate and a Diploma programme. CTI has been offering sub-

degree programmes for the past four years. 
 

In accordance with Part B of the TEC Guidelines, CTI applied for degree awarding status on 09 

January 2013.  This application was assessed by a Scrutiny Panel set up by TEC.  
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